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From: Liz Woodeson                           

Sent: 26 May 2025 22:45

To: Planning

Subject: In support of MAP planning application 2025/1812/P

                                                                                       

                                            

                                                                                                              

                                                                                                

Hi

I am so sorry to be late but I hope you will take this comment into account.

I am strongly SUPPORTIVE of this applicaƟon. I live nearby in Alma Street. I have lived here for 25 years and have

never been disturbed by the evening events at MAP cafe. On the contrary they make a posiƟve contribuƟon to our

neighbourhood and I would be very unhappy to lose them. I just can’t understand why people would object now to

MAP when nothing has changed - MAP has been an evening music venue for many many years.

Camden has been losing many music venues. I believe we should strongly support those that remain in order to

ensure that Camden retains its disƟncƟve personality.

I urge the Council to support this applicaƟon and allow MAP to conƟnue to operate to 11pm at night as it has done

for years.

Liz Woodeson

Alma Street resident

Sent from my iPad


